STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS32264 / H0169

This bill requires the Idaho Educational Services for the Deaf and the Blind (IESDB) to submit their annual
budget request to the Legislature and the Governor as it was approved by their Board. Current law requires
IESDB to go through a public process of budget hearings and public testimony, but then requires IESDB to
submit to the State Superintendent of Public Instruction by August 1 for the Superintendent’s review and
approval. This bill removes that second step and requires [ESDB to submit their budget request consistent
with other state agencies. This legislation aligns Idaho Code with the current process of how IESDB submits
its budget.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation causes no increase or decrease in revenue, or additional expenditure of funds at the state or
local level of government; therefore, this legislation has no fiscal impact.

Contact:
Representative Wendy Horman
(208) 332-1071

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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